Dear Parents,


I would like to welcome your child to the kindergarten class 2012/2013 school year. We are looking forward to an exciting and fun academic adventure. First, I would like to introduce myself. My name is Miss Jana Booker and I am your child’s kindergarten teacher this school year. 

To help your child during the learning process in the classroom, it would be helpful if you could provide the following school supplies listed on the attached sheet and send them to the classroom on Monday, August 6, 2016 with your child.   
             If there is any change in phone or transportation please send a written note in your child’s homework folder.

I look forward to working with your child and having your support this school year. If you have any concerns or questions, the school has an open door policy or you may contact me by calling the school or send a note with your child. I am very excited about this school year and I hope your child is too!

Sincerely,

Jana L. Booker

Ms. Jana L. Booker

